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June 19, 2008
VIA EMAIL  
John Heneghan, Chairman

Roads & Transportation Task Force

Citizens for Dunwoody

2305 N. Peachtree Court

Dunwoody, GA 30338

770-234-0678

John@JKHeneghan.com
Re:
Traffic Studies Road Improvement Plan - Womack Rd
Dear Mr. Heneghan:
This letter acknowledges the receipt of your Open Records Request dated June 16, 2008. 

Specifically, you requested:
· All correspondence between the DeKalb County School System & the DeKalb County Public Works Department (including their contractors) as it relates to Womack Road in Dunwoody, GA between the dates of January 1, 2006 and June 16, 2008. (No responsive documents exist) O.C.G.A. § 50-18-70(d)
· All blueprints and drawings of required or suggested improvements to be made to Womack Road as it relates to an engineered traffic site plan or road, striping & signal improvements. (No responsive documents exist) O.C.G.A. § 50-18-70(d)
· Copies of any traffic studies or impact analysis that was conducted for this school location. (No responsive documents exist) O.C.G.A. § 50-18-70(d)

DeKalb County School System will not produce any records that are excluded under Georgia’s Open Records Act, nor will the system produce documents or records that are subject to the attorney-client work product, or materials prepared in anticipation of litigation privileges. 
Dale A. Davis
Public and Media Relations

(678) 676-0786

